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Dear Parents/Carers,  

RE: Community Park Clean up– 10th May 2024  

Assalamu’Alaikum, 

We hope you are in the best health and iman. 

Year 3 will be hosting a Clean Up event on Friday 10th May, as part of the Great 

British Spring Clean. This is an annual campaign organised by Keep Britain Tidy. 

The children will be walking down to Marie Louise Gardens with their teachers to carry out the clean-

up. All appropriate equipment such as litter pickers, gloves, bags will be provided. 

We believe this is a great opportunity for our children to show how they care for the environment 

around them and follow the saying of the Prophet (saw) “Cleanliness is half of faith”. 

Please complete the permission slip below. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs I. Chaudhry  Mrs M. Iqbal             

SMSC Lead/ SLT              Year 3 teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Community Clean up at Marie Louise Gardens in Didsbury– 10th May 2024 

 

Name of child:          ………………………        Year 3 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the park clean up on Friday 10th May.  

 

Parent/Carer’s name  ………………………….                Signature: …………………….  
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